
 

 

 

Write about your 

hobbies … add pictures, 

news and facts ... 

Write about your holiday or 

days out ... add postcards, 

tickets and leaflets ... 

SUMMER  SCRAPBOOK CHALLENGE! 

This summer we’ll be giving every child a scrapbook, scissors, glue and 
a pencil. Fill your book with interesting news and pictures about your 
summer! Bring it back in September and you might win a prize! 

Write about  your  

family… add photos, 

drawings and messages... 

Prizes for the 
best  scrapbooks! 

We are a beautiful food-growing garden with a 
playground just off Stapleton Rd. We run lots of 
projects including: 
* School Holiday Play Schemes 
* Outdoor Adventure Youth Group (10-16s) Weds, 6-
8pm 

* 5 and under Stay and Play - Fri, 10-12pm 
* Weekly Community Day - Wed, 12-4pm 
To find out more, check out: 

www.trinitycommunitygarden.co.uk    
 www.facebook.com/trinitycommunitygarden 

http://www.trinitycommunitygarden.co.uk
http://www.facebook.com/trinitycommunitygarden


Reception: Mohamed F and Fares  

Year 1:  Osman and Bilal  

Year 2:  Mustafa and Talaiyah  

Year 3:  Sumaiya A and Cardo  

Year 4:  Ikran and Khulud   

Year 5:  Alahna and Theo 

Year 6:  Michelle 

Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

24th June 2016 

Hello everyone 

It has been an amazing week at Hannah More! 

In assembly this morning we looked at our Twitter page and saw all the 

exciting things that have happened.  Some children were on television yesterday 

with Alex Lovell from Points West - they made us very proud! You can watch 

this on BBC i-player until 7.00pm this evening. We also saw loads of Year 4 

camp fun, Year 5 meeting the Mayor whilst on their pirate walk AND building a 

giant tetrahedron with help from Willmott Dixon staff. There were also fabulous 

new books on display in the Hub. All this - and lots of great learning as well. 

Thank you to everyone who helped with this busy, successful week. 
 

Please read this week’s news carefully for term dates and other important 

information. In next week’s 

newsletter we will give details of 

classes and teachers for the next 

school year.  

We have another family swim 

session at Easton Leisure centre 

tomorrow, so do come along for 

fun and fitness in the pool. 

Have a good weekend,   
 

Sue Ramsay,  

Headteacher 

This week’s SUPERKIDS! 

@HannahMorePri 

Alex Lovell gets green-fingered with Reception children! 



6  and 13 July at 9.00am  

Parenting Experts from SPAN will be running 
two workshops  

For more information and to sign up, please 
speak to Samira or Ruth, or email 
ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk 

E-Safety workshops for parents 

30 June and 7 July 9-10am. Sign up in the office or email 
ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk  If you prefer an after-school time, please email. 

We are planning some family trips in August! We hope to go to M-

shed, At-Bristol, Scrapstore and Blaise Castle.   Details next week! 

This term ends Friday 22 July 

Term 1  Monday 5th September - Friday 21 October  

Term 2  Monday 31 October - Friday 16 December  

Term 3  Tuesday 3 January - Friday 10 February  

Term 4  Monday 20 February - Friday 7 April  

Term 5  Monday 24 April - Friday 26 May  

Term 6  Monday 5 June - Friday 21 July  

School will also be closed for 3 additional inset days, which will be decided in September.  

Reminder: The Hub is open after school on Mondays and  

Thursdays! You can come and read with an adult,   

or use Bug Club.  Please come along! 



 

 

Reception classes … This week we thought about the rhyming words in our story ‘The 

Train Ride’. We explored different rhyming words and looked at how we know they ryhme . 
In maths we learnt about sharing different quantities between different numbers of people. 
You can support your child’s learning by sharing out different objects/food between 
the people in your family (e.g. cutting an apple into equal pieces or sharing out 
raisins).  

Year 1 … This week we measured the length of objects in the classroom and then compared 

the shortest to the longest. We also learnt about Neil Armstrong, and had a fantastic visit from the 
Space Dome. You can help at home by reading with your child and asking them questions 
about their book.  
 

Year 2… This week we wrote our own mysterious creature adventure stories. In Maths we read 

different scales and learnt to tell the time. In Topic we learnt about the SS Great Britain and 
thought about the special celebrations Ramadan and Eid. At home, please ask your child to 
‘upgrade’ these words using a thesaurus: dark, sad, climb, hurry and small. Show your 

class teacher to earn a Gold card!  
 

Year 3 … This week we measured capacity, mass and length using different measuring 

tools. In Literacy we learnt about crocodiles and wrote a non-chronological report using this 
information. We also learnt about Ramadan and Ancient Egyptian people. At home, please 
ask your child to estimate the weight, length and capacity of different objects.  

Year 4 … This week 14 members of Year 4 went to Camp with Miss Wright and Carol.  We 

heard that they were having fun, playing lots of games, enjoying the outdoors, and learning 
all about Ancient Greece.  The remaining Swift and Swallow children conducted some 
exciting measurement activities with Miss Low and Ms Sokoni.  We also worked on 
improving our art skills through observational drawing and self-portraits. Please support 
our learning by helping your child to measure ingredients for cooking. 
 

Year 5… This week we learnt all about pirates and the impact they had on Britain. We 

looked at historical sources, went on a trip and also conducted our own research. In Maths 
we looked at area and perimeter and applied our knowledge to some tricky problem solving 
questions. Please ask your child about how we calculate the area and perimeter of 
shapes.  

Year 6 …  This week we learnt how Muslims celebrate the month of Ramadan and why 

this month is so important to them. In Literacy we worked collaboratively to create a 
classroom display on our author of the term: Elizabeth Laird. We continued to learn about 
how the city of Bristol developed from 1750 to 1820 and how these developments impacted 
on the lives of Bristolians. Please help your child to learn the words for the concert 
songs off by heart.  


